Sacramento City Unified School District

Media Release



For Immediate Release

Contact: Gabe Ross (916) 643-9145 gabe-ross@scusd.edu

Sacramento

City Unified School District

SCUSD trustees set meeting to discuss superintendent search

March 11, 2014 (Sacramento): Sacramento City Unified School District's Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Thursday (March 13) to discuss the search for a new superintendent to replace Jonathan Raymond, who resigned in December.

The Board will meet at 5 p.m. with representatives of the executive search firm Leadership Associates of La Quinta, recently selected to direct the search for a permanent superintendent. The Board is expected to discuss the process for filling the position and create a timeline for meetings to receive public input.

Raymond, an East Coast native, resigned December 31 to spend more time with his immediate and extended family in Boston. Dr. Sara Noguchi, a veteran teacher, principal and administrator, is serving as Interim Superintendent. Dr. Noguchi was formerly an Area Assistant Superintendent for SCUSD.

The meeting will be held at 5 p.m. on Thursday, March 13, at the Serna Center, 5735 47th Ave.

#